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Subject : Invitation to Commonwealth MPs and parliamentary staff to #8 attachments
attend global parliamentary exchange on International Day of
Education (24 January)

To : communications@cpahg.org
Cc : hg sec <hg.sec@cpahg.org>, info@ipned.org:

Dear CPA Branch Secretaries,
CC: CPA Regional Secretaries

Subject: Invitation to global pariiamentary exchange on International Day of
Education 2022

Each year, on 24 January, citizens across the world mark International Day of Education, in
celebration of the role of education for peace and development. To mark International Day of
Education 2022, the International Parliamentary Network for Education (IPNEd) is convening a
global parliamentary exchange on transforming education systems to recover from the impact of
COVID-19,

The Commonwealth Parliamentary Association (CPA) is sharing the invitation to join this event with
CPA Members. Please do share this email with your Members of Parliament and relevant
parliamentary staff. This event will bring together Commonwealth and international parliamentary
champions for education. Full details of the event, including information on how to register, are
available below.

This event will be an opportunity for parliamentary champions for education to share their
experiences with fellow Parliamentarians from around the world. In addition to an opening
address, some of the roundtable will take place in small groups to encourage discussion between
parliamentary colleagues and the expert speakers.

Tackling the global learning crisis: A pathway to recovery
An online global parliamentary exchange

Date: Monday 24 January 2022
Time: 14.00 - 15.00 UTC
Register: hitps://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwufuqtrOwiGda30fFDY DWuwA7pbnfy8Do

The panel will feature guest speakers from Human Capital Africa, UNICEF and the Pratham
Education Foundation, India and will be co-chaired by Anita Vandenbeld MP, Parliamentary
Secretary to the Minister for International Development in the Canadian Parliament and IPNEd



Founding Member, and Hon. Florence Mutua MP, Chair of the Committee on.Educatior! and
Research in the Kenyan National Assembly and IPNEd Regional Representative for Africa.

Please note: This event is being hosted by IPNEd, with promotional suppqrt from the CPA. If you
have any questions regarding the event, please contact the IPNEd Secretariat at '
info@ipned.org. The meeting will be conducted in English, with simultaneous translation to French

and Spanish.
- ENDS -

Commonwealth Parliamentary Association (CPA)
CPA Headquarters Secretariat ;
Richmond House

Room 103/104

Houses of Parliament

London SW1A 0AA

United Kingdom

T: +44 (0)20 7799 1460 (CPA switchboard)

sign up for the CPA mailing list to get the latest CPA news, events, and resources, straight to your
inbox.

Forthcoming CPA events: ‘

Subject to the guidelines in force at the time in respect of the COVID-19 global pandemic, the
following CPA events are planned:

6t cpa Asia Regional Conference, Pakistan, 28 February to 4 March 2022
Commonwealth Day, 14 March 2022

515trCPA British Islands and Mediterranean Regional Conference, Isle of Man, 23 to 25
March 2022 |
Mid-Year CPA Executive Committee Meeting, Assam, India/virtual, 9 to 10 April 2022

gsth Commonwealth Parliamentary Conference, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada, 20 to 26
August 2022 x

Please visit the Events page on the CPA website or email hg.sec@cpahg.org for further details of
forthcoming conferences and events.
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